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Meadows Meadows 
Park trail Park trail 
wrapping wrapping 
up soonup soon

By Jacob Sturm
centraloklahomaweeklies.com

Mustang’s newest trail is 
available for the public to use.

The project, which the 
City of Mustang originally 
addressed in June during a 
city council meeting, has 
gone through the entirety of 
the process of construction 
to the surrounding Mustang 
communities benefit. Ryan 
Conner, the City Planner for 
Mustang, provided an update 
regarding the project.

“All the paving is 

completed,” Conner said. 
“…The only thing we’re 
waiting (on) for the project 
to be wrapped up with is the 
lighting. So, they had some 
special, we’re actually doing 
silver lights out there. And so, 
we’re waiting on some parts 
backordered for those to be 
installed. But the physical trail 
is already out there.”

Conner said the project 
had put the pavement in for 
the trail multiple weeks ago. 
The project had been worked 
on with the intent to get the 
lights installed soon after the 

paving was placed in the trail, 
which has turned the project 
into a longer process.

People can use Meadows 
Park’s trail in the day while 
the lighting is not impacted.

“It started with the monies 
being given through a grant,” 
Conner said. “So, we applied 
for some CDBG funds, 
which is going to be 80% 
federal money and 20% local 
matching money to make 
something like that possible 
for us.”

See  TRAIL, page 25
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Ryan Conner 
Mustang City Planner


